
 

The Grove Primary School   
Headteacher  Miss Ellie Shaw 

 

Class teacher 

 
Job details: 
 
Employer The Grove Primary School Closing date Friday 5th June 2020 at 12pm 
Location Cambridge Shortlisting Friday 5th June 2020 
Salary Main or Upper Pay Scale Interviews Tuesday 9th June 2020 
Contract type Full Time (Fixed Term Contract) Job starts September 2020 

 
 
Are you excited by the opportunity to make a real difference in a thriving city school with a vision of 
inspiring, nurturing and empowering children to become curious, creative and confident life-long learners?  
Join our team as we work together to provide inspirational learning experiences which enable our children 
to develop the skills, mind-set and independence to excel in an ever-changing society. 
 
We are seeking teachers who are interested in developing their pedagogy and practice, as part of our 
dynamic staff team, and who are committed to ensuring the best outcomes for all children.   Through our 
links with the Faculty of Education, we have a strong culture of research-based practice and encourage 
staff to engage with enquiry-based learning.   
 
Applications are invited from NQTs who have outstanding references and have been highly successful in 
their training.  We are experienced at supporting NQTs, providing a tailored and successful induction 
programme.  In addition, all staff participate in our professional development programme throughout their 
time at the school, which can include opportunities for further study.  
 
You will be joining The Grove at a time when we are seeking to build on our good practice, raising the 
aspirations of and improving the outcomes for all children.  You will be working with our motivated and 
enthusiastic children who come from a range of backgrounds and alongside our talented, creative and 
dedicated team.  
 
Unfortunately, due to the current situation we are unable to offers tours of the school but please contact 
the headteacher on head@grove.cambs.sch.uk to find out more about the school. In addition, interviews 
will be conducted via videoconferencing. 
 
For an application form, please contact Mel Ramsey (office manager) on office@grove.cambs.sch.uk.  
Application packs are also available via the school website www.thegroveschool.net 
 
The Grove Primary School is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all 
staff and volunteers to be fully committed to our safeguarding policies and procedures. Please note that CV applications will not 
be accepted. Pre-employment checks and references will be sought and the successful candidate will need to undertake an 
enhance DBS check. 
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